
 

May 22, 2012 
 
 
 
 
To the Honorable Members of the 
  Public Works Committee 
City of Milwaukee 
 
Dear Committee Members: 
 
 File No. 111179 vacates a portion of the east-west alley located east of South Barclay Street, 
between East Mineral Street and East Washington Street in the 12th Aldermanic district.  This vacation 
was requested by Mill Valley Recycling LLC for the consolidation of land on the north and south sides of 
the alley. 
 
 The Department of Public Works Coordinated Report contains no stated objections to the 
proposed vacation. No additional fees will be incurred as a result of this vacation. 
 
 Since the proposed vacation will allow for consolidation of land, the City Plan Commission at its 
regular meeting on May 21, 2012, recommended approval of the file. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Rocky Marcoux 
Executive Secretary 

City Plan Commission of Milwaukee 
 
 
 
cc: Ald. Jose Perez 


